
From: LGOIMA Requests
To:
Bcc: Serah Pettigrew
Subject: OIA request
Date: Tuesday, 25 January 2022 10:41:00 am
Attachments: image001.png

Kia Ora ,
 
LGOIMA Request: 2022-04
 
Thank you for your email request of 20 January 2022 for the following information:
 
“Any internal communications regarding pausing, delaying or terminating work on new or
existing water infrastructure projects due to the Three Waters Reform Programme since January
2021.”
 
We have considered your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meeting
Act (1987).
 
We have determined that we hold no information in scope of your request as there have been
no internal communications regarding pausing, delaying or terminating work on new or existing
water infrastructure projects due to the Three Waters Reform Programme since January 2021.
Therefore, your request has been refused under section 17(g) of the Act, as the information
requested (being any internal communications) is not held by the local authority.
 
Please note, the Council now proactively publishes LGOIMA responses on our website. As such,
we may publish this response on our website after five working days.  Your name and contact
details will be removed.
 
Thank you again for your email. You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision.
You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO
Box 10152, Wellington 6143.
 
Yours sincerely
Kelly Vatselias
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